
Feedback on Government Measures 

Addressing Economic Divides 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide my feedback on the recent 

government measures aimed at addressing economic divides within our community. 

Firstly, I appreciate the initiative to increase funding for education and vocational training 

programs. This move will undoubtedly equip individuals with the necessary skills to thrive in 

today's job market. 

However, I would like to express concerns regarding the accessibility of these programs. It is 

crucial to ensure that marginalized communities have equal access to these resources. 

Moreover, the introduction of the minimum wage increase is a step in the right direction, yet I 

believe there should be a more comprehensive plan to support small businesses that may struggle 

with this adjustment. 

In conclusion, while I commend the government's efforts to bridge the economic gap, I urge the 

authorities to consider further measures that prioritize inclusivity and sustainability. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I look forward to seeing positive developments in our 

community. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


